
WILD WATER COMMISSION 
PUBLIC NOTICE – ISSUED APRIL 13th, 2022 

 

April 13th, 2022 

To all members of the WILD Water Commission: 

Re:   Notice - Water Restrictions Lifted - WILD Water System  

Further to earlier correspondence, commission crews have been working to repair the line break 
which was referenced during our April 11th, 2022 notice to members. At this time, we have isolated 
the break and have arranged a temporary bypass allowing the system to be brought back on-
line. As of 9:00 A.M. on April 13th, 2022 the system is operating at normal capacity. 

For clarity, the following situation is currently in effect: 

Heather Down Truck Fill   (On-Line) 
Kapasiwin Truck Fill  (On-Line) 
Glory Hills Truck Fill  (On-Line) 
Seba Beach Truck Fill   (On-Line) 
Sandy Beach Truck Fill   (On-Line) 
Alberta Beach Truck Fill   (On-Line) 
 
Paul First Nation    (Normal Operation) 
Alexis Nakota Sioux Nation  (Normal Operation) 
Town of Onoway   (Normal Operation) 
Parkland County (Wabamun)  (Normal Operation) 

Please share this notice with your communities and necessary operating staff within your 
organizations. 

Thank you for your continued cooperation and patience as we address this issue. We will keep 
you updated as additional information becomes available. Please direct any questions to the 
administration office at 780-967-0271, or by email to wildwatercommission@gmail.com.  

Thank you, 

Administration 
WILD Water Commission 


